

"All Saints Catholic School, a vital ministry of All Saints Catholic Parish, is committed to educating the whole child in mind, body, and spirit to become one with Christ."

August 6, 2020

Dear All Saints Catholic School Families,

I hope you are all enjoying your summer. We cannot wait to see everyone this Fall. Over the summer I have been working closely with school and health officials to develop comprehensive plans to get ASCS off to a safe and healthy start to the new school year. For now, I want you to know that school will be open on August 26th. Attached is a draft of our plan. Please remember that this is a fluid document and will be changed according to guidelines from the Diocese of Boise, All Saints Catholic Parish, State of Idaho, and North Central Public Health. Please have your child(ren) bring a refillable water bottle and a mask/shield to have on hand when needed.

I am excited to welcome our new parents and families to ASCS, and to welcome back all our returning families. I am delighted that you have chosen a Catholic education for your children and even more pleased that your decision has led you to All Saints.

As always, our school year begins with a fresh perspective and continued high expectations to fulfill our mission of providing a high-quality Catholic education to all children. Our teaching staff is committed to assisting you in nurturing and challenging your child. We will do our best to ensure that each child finds him/herself welcomed, respected, challenged appropriately, and most of all, loved. This is possible due to our professional and Christ-centered staff and their commitment to providing an outstanding educational experience that is rooted in and founded on Christ.

This year we welcome Mrs. Nicole Larson who is our new eighth-grade teacher. We also welcome Mrs. Katie Wisman who will be aiding in the preschool class.

On Tuesday, August 25^{th} , the children are encouraged to bring their school supplies to their classrooms and meet their teachers. To adhere to the social distancing guidelines, we are asking those whose last names begin with A - L to come between 5:00 - 6:00 PM and last names M-Z from 6:00 - 7:00 PM.

On behalf of the entire All Saints staff, we look forward to a wonderful year building the foundation of a Christ-centered education for all our students. Thank you for sending your children to ASCS and entrusting us with your most precious gift. May God bless you and your family these last few weeks of summer.

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Denise Hammrich, Principal All Saints Catholic School

Jenise Hammrich

"Jesus said, 'Let the children come to me, and do not prevent them; for the kingdom of heaven belongs to such as these.'" ~ Matthew 19:14